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theroundtable@crps.news  
 

 

 12 September, 2017 

 

School Vision: Our vision is to be a connected community learning, growing and achieving together. 

Purpose:   To maximise student learning through building a desire for personal excellence, a high sense of   
   self-worth and a love of learning. 

 
 

 

  
Tuesday 12 September School Production – Chivalry 

Wednesday 13 September School Production – Galahad 

Thursday 14 September School Production – King Arthur 
School Nurse Visit 

Monday 18 September Planning Week 
PCA Meeting 9:30am – after assembly – All Welcome 

Wednesday 20 September Compass Community Engagement 3:30pm  
School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

Friday 22 September Footy Fever Day organised by PCA 
Last Day Term 3 Early Dismissal 2:30pm 

Monday 09 October Term 4 Commences 8:50am 

Monday 16 October Parent’s Club Meeting (after assembly) All Welcome 

Friday 20 October Foundation Transition Session 4 @ 2:15pm 
Level 3 Sleepover 

Wednesday 25 October School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

Saturday 28 October Parents’ Club Bunnings Cake Stall Fundraiser 

Sunday 29 October Project Day #4 1:00-4:00pm 

Wednesday 01 November Foundation 2018 Information Night 700pm 

Friday 03 November Parents’ Club Ice Cream Sundae Fundraiser 

Tuesday 07 November Melbourne Cup Day Public Holiday (students not required) 

Wednesday 08-10 November Level 4 Phillip Island Camp 

Friday 10 November Foundation Transition Session 5 @ 2:15pm 

Monday 13 November Parents’ Club Meeting (after assembly) All Welcome 

Monday 13-24 November Foundation - Level 4 Swimming Program Commences 

Wednesday 22 November Foundation 2018 Orientation Morning 9:15am-12 noon 
School Council Meeting 7:15pm 

 

 CALENDAR   Diary Dates   
 
Where Legends Begin 

Our School Values: 

 

Resilience 

Responsibility 

Respect 

Optimism 

 

Our School  
Commandments: 

  

 Be your best 

 Believe in yourself 

 Love learning 

 Care for yourself, others & the  
environment 

 Always stay positive and  
 never give up 

  

  

  

  

2017 SCHOOL TERM DATES 
Term 1: 31 January to 31 March  
Term 2: 18 April to 30 June 
Term 3: 17 July to 22 September 
Term 4: 9 October to 22 December 

Friday 22 September Friday 22 September 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:theroundtable@crps.news
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Principal Report 
 
Production 
Last night we had a wonderful night at South 
Oakleigh College. It was Avalon’s night to 
perform for the school production, Toys 
Aren’t Us- ‘A Toyrrific Tale’. The audience 
enjoyed amazing singing, dancing and 
acting, the costumes were a real treat. 
Tonight is Chivalry’s night, Wednesday we 
will see Galahad perform and finishing with 
King Arthur on Thursday night. Just a reminder to arrive from 
5.45pm so students can get into costumes ready for a 7pm 
sharp start. Please also bring a card game, book/s or some 
colouring material to keep the students busy in the holding area.  
 
School Values 
We are very proud of our school community and the excellent 
attitude our students have towards learning. Every day the 
enthusiasm and focus our students show in their classrooms is 
excellent and they should be commended for this. Our 
community work hard to improve our school and keep a focus 
on making our school better for our students in many different 
ways. Whether it be helping in classrooms, attending committee 
meetings, helping at school events and project days or even 
attending special activities and parent nights held at the school. 
This all helps to build a strong sense of community, which 
Camelot Rise should be very proud of. We all have a 
responsibility to demonstrate our school values of Optimism, 
Respect, Responsibility and Resilience. As adults, it is not only 
our responsibility to promote and reinforce the school values 
with the children but demonstrate these important values 
ourselves. I would like to highlight a few important behaviours. 
It is very important that we are utilising optimistic language 
around our school, supporting the schools endeavours and 
modelling respectful behaviours by treating all members of the 

school community in a polite and respectful manner. Please 
take the time to review and share the values document in this 
newsletter with your child / family. Staff are always looking to 
acknowledge students demonstrating exemplary school values. 
At assemblies our school vice captains hold a raffle to reward 
these students in front of the whole school community.  
 
Leaving At the End Of 2017 
If you believe that your child/ren may be 
leaving Camelot Rise at the end of 
2017 (and not as a Grade 6 student), 
please let us know. Obviously, we do not want to see you go but 
understand changes in family circumstances; therefore, your 
early notification really will assist us with planning for next year. 
 

Term 3 and Term 4 are 
extremely busy for our 
school community.  If 
parents need to see me to 
discuss any concerns, 
please call the school on 

9803 5344 and an appointment time can be made or 
alternatively come to the school office for an appointment time 
to also be made. 
 
Have a great week. 
 
 
Helen Thomas 
Principal 
thomas.helen.h@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

  

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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Camelot Rise Primary’s School Values 

 
VALUE AND DEFINITION  

 
STUDENTS 

 
ADULTS 

 

OPTIMISM 

Optimism means being positive and seeing the good in 

everything 

Students demonstrate optimism by: 

Seeing the good in life 

Adults demonstrate optimism by: 

 Finding the positive characteristics in every child 
 Using optimistic language around the school 

 

RESPONSIBILITY 

Responsibility means taking ownership of our actions 

and making wise choices 

Students demonstrate responsibility by: 

Taking ownership of their actions 

Adults demonstrate responsibility by: 

 Providing a safe, friendly and challenging 
environment 

 Supporting the school's endeavours to provide 
the best education outcomes for each child 

 

RESPECT 

Respect means being accepting and considerate of 

yourself, others’ feelings and differences. It means 

using good manners and caring for the environment. 

Students demonstrate respect by: 

Accepting differences and using good manners. 

Adults demonstrate respect by:  

 Modelling respectful behaviours at all times. 
 Treating all members of the school community in 

a polite and respectful manner. 

 

RESILIENCE 

Resilience means staying positive even after facing 

setbacks and challenges. 

Students demonstrate resilience by: 

Bouncing back! 

Adults demonstrate resilience by: 

 Allowing students to make mistakes and be 
responsible for their actions 

 Accepting that things will sometimes go wrong. 
 Discussing and appreciating both sides of an 

issue. 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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Assistant Principal Report 
Student Safety 
As we are getting closer to the end of what has been a very busy and productive term (not to mention a rather 
cold & wet one too!) it remains the responsibility of all of us, as teachers, as parents and for the students 
themselves, to help ensure that everyone remains safe and enjoys the reward of a fun and relaxing holiday 
in just under a fortnight’s time. This is especially vital, given that we have our Production week this week, 
followed by Planning next in the last week of term, combined with the fact that students are usually already 
rather tired towards term’s end.  
 

With that in mind, we urge all families to have a talk about the following specific safety concerns related to the use of bicycles and 
scooters that have arisen recently and how parents and students can act in ways that minimise the risk of injuries or unpleasant incidents:   
 
Riding to and from school 

Each day, several students take the option of riding their bike or scooter to school, which is to be encouraged, as 
long as it is done so safely. Students from Levels 3 to 6 who are competent riders or scooters usually ride or scoot, 
without being accompanied by an adult. For students in Foundation to Level Two that are riding to school, it is a 
requirement that they be accompanied by an adult. It also critical that these younger students don’t ride off ahead 
of the supervising adult, as it diminishes the level of supervision that can be realistically be provided.  Road safety 
authorities recommend that before the age of nine or ten years children should not ride a bicycle in traffic without 
adult supervision. Depending on their cycling skills and experience, some children over this age may still require 
supervision. Children under the age of twelve may ride on footpaths, as may a supervising adult. They are required 
to give way to pedestrians and to wheel their bicycles over pedestrian and children’s crossings. Children aged 
twelve years or older are required by law to ride on the road. 

Bikes and scooters in the schoolyard: 
Those students that do ride or scoot to school must know and understand that they have a responsibility for their own safety, and that of 
others, on their journey to and from school. However, they also have a responsibility to themselves and others, to act safely once they 
enter the school grounds with their bike or scooters. Any student arriving at school on a bike or scooter must dismount at a safe distance 
from the school gate or school crossing area (around 10 metres), and then walk their bike or scooter to the bike rack. Similarly, those 
students who are riding or scooting home must also walk their scooter or bike all the way through the school until they have passed 
through the gate, after which they may mount their bike or scooter and make their way home 
 
Families whose children either ride or scoot to school are reminded that the law requires that that they wear an approved 
bicycle helmet. Approved helmets have the Australian Standards Mark TM (AS/NZS 2063) and will be marked as suitable for 
cycling. 
 
Once again, we look forward to your cooperation in regards to these important matters.  
 
For more information about riding to school visit: 
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/Pages/ridingandwalking.aspx 
 
 
Peter Mills 
Assistant Principal  

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/Pages/ridingandwalking.aspx
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SCHOOL PRODUCTION INFORMATION 2017 
 
The school production of "Toys Aren't Us", will take place between Monday 11th - Thursday 14th of September, on the following days, 
according to their house groups (there are some members of the main cast appearing on other nights). 

Tuesday the 12th Chivalry  

Wednesday the 13th Galahad 

Thursday the 14th King Arthur  

 

Students are 

 required to be at the theatre at 6:00pm on the night they are performing 

 to have a meal at home before arriving at the theatre (please do not send food along to the theatre) 

 welcome to bring along a book or card game but please do not send electronic devices 

 to be signed in by a member of staff at one of two entry points at the side of the theatre. Please take a left turn on entering    

the school driveway and follow the direction signs.  

 also required to be signed out at the end of the night by a parent/guardian at the same location as they were signed in 

 required to bring a named water bottle 

 

There will be tea and coffee available in the foyer from 6:15pm 

Tickets for the production are available on Trybookings at  

https://trybooking.com/306456   (NO TICKET REQUIRED FOR STUENTS PERFORMING IN THE PRODUCTION) 

 

Additional Event Details: If, due to illness or other unexpected events your child will be absent on the night of their 
performance, please contact the school as soon as possible. 

Dress Code: Costume - available at the theatre 
Girls - to be tied back in a low pony tail where hair is long enough 
Foundation and basic makeup is optional and applied at home 
Asthma Medication if required 
Epipen if required 

Transport: No transport provided by the school. 
Families must make their own arrangements to drop off and pick up their children. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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COMPASS 
If your child/ren are going to be away or have been away from school, please enter their absence details via Compass. 

 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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INFLUENZA FACTS 

Having the flu is even more likely if you have been in contact with someone who already has it, or have had some other type of 
exposure such as overseas travel to areas where flu outbreaks are occurring. 

A doctor can only confirm whether you have the flu or another kind of virus after a nose or throat swab has returned positive results. 
The treatment is similar for any ‘flu-like’ illness, but a diagnosis is useful in helping health officials track disease patterns and frequency 
and will be required where complications have developed. 

The most common symptoms of the flu are: 

 sudden appearance of a high fever (38 °C or more) 
 a dry cough 
 body aches (especially in the head, lower back and legs) 
 feeling extremely weak and tired (and not wanting to get out of bed).  

Other symptoms can be: 

 chills 
 aching behind the eyes 
 loss of appetite 
 sore throat 
 runny or stuffy nose.  

 

 

Level 4 Phillip Island Camp  
Payments now available via course confirmations.  Payment in full due by 20th October. 

The scheduled instalment dates and amounts are as follows:  
Instalment 3  $65.00 September 15 

Final   $65.00 October 20 

 

Monday 13th November - Friday 24th November 
 
The Foundation - Level 4 swimming program will commence in Term 4 at the Monash Aquatic Centre, Waverley Road,  
Glen Waverley, subject to School Council approval 
Please mark these dates in your diary.  Further information to follow in the coming weeks. 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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ICAS SPELLING  

The results from the ICAS Spelling assessment have arrived. 
Congratulations to all our participants who challenged themselves and strived to do their best. 
Once again, a big thank you to the staff who supervised this assessment before school. 
Students will have their results, question booklet and certificate sent home via the class tub. 
More results from ICAS assessments coming in future newsletters. 
 
Sharyn Newstead 
ICAS Co-ordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ICAS – SPELLING - results 

 Participation Merit Credit Distinction High Distinction 

Level 3 Miranda 
Liesel 
Hana 

Celeste 

Jerrard 
Ethan 
Abyaz 

Stella 
Amvi 
Ravi 

Michael 
Arsene 
Allena 
Rachel 
Olivia T 
Sarah 

 

Dinuri 
Apollo 

 

Level 4 Amelie 
Morris 
Ishaan 

Ali 
Junho 

Abi 
Jadon 
Louise 

 

Maya 
Gaby 

Ruhaan 
Chao 

Vinay 
Nafisatul 
Namrata 
Thomas 
Emily Z 
William 

Alan 

Tharuki Lucas 
Hugo 

Smaran 

Level 5 Parth 
Jaiden 
Muthu 

Beverley 
Kevin 

 

 Josh C 
Amy 

Meesha 
Adrian 
Benji 

Jeremiah 
Jade 

Jessica Z 

 

Level 6 Michael 
 

Jana Aditi 
Carisse 
Tasha 

Caden 
Methuli 

Matthew S 
 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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Dear Families of Camelot Rise Primary School,  

Over the past year, our School Council has discussed at length, the implementation of our school uniform with the new logo. We have 
asked that all students be wearing uniform with the new logo by the beginning of the new school year in 2018.  

We would like to thank all our families that have already purchased the new logo uniform and recognise that many families are choosing 
to wait until Term 4. 

To support the transition to the new logo uniform the school is offering an exchange of either a long or a short-sleeved polo shirt at a 
discounted rate. The offer is available in the last two weeks of Term 3: MONDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER - FRIDAY 22 SEPTEMBER 
INCLUSIVE. 

The costs are LONG SLEEVED $20.20 and SHORT SLEEVED $17.50 

Danielle Macleod, Linda Bett and 6BM have looked into the recycling of old uniforms and they can be recycled free of cost through H&M 
in Eastland and Chadstone. Parents can drop off garments directly at the Eastland or Chadstone stores.  When you donate, you will also 
receive a 15% off voucher for H&M with a max of two vouchers per person per day. Alternatively, all old logo uniforms can be dropped 
off at 6BM’s classroom. There are also collection boxes in the Library, Uniform shop, Unit B & D and 4H. 

If you have any questions about any of this please ask, 

 

Ms Helen Thomas       Mr Gerard De Vries 

Principal         School Council President  

 

 

thomas.helen.h@edumail.vic.gov.au      schoolcouncil@camelotrise.vic.edu.au  

   

  

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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CRPS old uniform recycling drive 
 
Each year tonnes of clothes and textiles end up in landfills, but as much as 95% 
could be used again. 6BM have decided to run a clothing donation drive for all the 
old Camelot Rise School uniforms what will not be worn again in 2018 when new 
uniform changes take effect. 
 
With some research, we have discovered that the clothing company H&M has a 
garment collecting initiative, which has been created to decrease clothing waste. 
 

6BM along with the Uniform Shop are running clothing drive where you can 
donate your old school uniforms and any other unwanted clothes.  They will then 
be taken to a H&M store to be donated for recycling. 
 
You will be able to donate your old school uniforms along with any other 
unwanted clothes and they will be taken to an H&M store to be donated for 
recycling. 

Once the old garments have been dropped off in a store, the company I:CO collects and sorts them into 
three categories: 

 Rewear – clothing that can be worn again will be sold as second hand clothes. 

 Reuse – old clothes and textiles will be turned into other products, such as cleaning cloths.  

 Recycle – everything else is turned into textile fibres, and used for things like insulation. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be running this drive from Week 8 of Term 3 until Week 8 of Term 4.   
Marked boxes for collections will be located in the Library, Uniform Shop, Unit B, Unit D, 6BM & 4Hs 
classroom. 
 
Every donation made will receive a raffle ticked to win a 15% off voucher to H&M. There will be a number of 
vouchers to be won.  This will be drawn at the end of Term 4. 
 
Thank you for your support 
6BM 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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FOUNDATION 2018 TRANSITION  

UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 
 

The Uniform Shop will be open on the following dates for parents/carers of  
2018 Foundation students. 

We strongly recommend parents/carers book an appointment time @ www.trybooking.com/LLMO  
to enable ordering of uniform to be processed accordingly as Term 4 is very busy time across our school community 

 

20th October 1:30pm – 2:00pm 
10th November 1:30pm – 3:00pm 

22nd November 9:30am – 11:30am  
(last opportunity to purchase uniform items before 2018) 

Please book an appointment at www.trybooking.com/LLMO 
 

                                          

Term 3 Roster 

Term 3 the canteen will be offering snack sales on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday lunchtime. 
We can never have too many parent helpers, so please contact 

Belinda Foster (djabf@tpg.com.au or 0413 308 978) if you would like to volunteer. 
It is a great way to get involved, meet new parents and spend time with the kids! 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday 12/9 Wednesday 13/9 Thursday 14/9 

Michelle R 
Ann-Maree J 

Stella W 
Help Needed 

Help Needed 
Help Needed 

Tuesday 19/9 Wednesday 20/9 Thursday 21/9 

Nat G 
Lisa C 

Beth C 
Simone L 

Joanne R 
Lindsey S 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.trybooking.com/LLMO
http://www.trybooking.com/LLMO
mailto:djabf@tpg.com.au
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://previews.123rf.com/images/sudowoodo/sudowoodo1507/sudowoodo150700051/42557293-Cute-cartoon-diverse-children-wearing-school-uniform-with-backpacks-Different-nationalities--Stock-Vector.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.123rf.com/clipart-vector/uniforms.html&docid=yvrpb8TnrAFKcM&tbnid=wc67oRNM23azVM:&w=1300&h=686&safe=active&bih=742&biw=1207&ved=0ahUKEwjPk_2L3dnOAhWEipQKHfVcD5o4ZBAzCBcoFTAV&iact=mrc&uact=8
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Walk to School is back 
Every October, Walk to School encourages Victorian primary school kids to walk, ride or scoot to and from school.  It’s a great way to 

help students earn healthy habits and achieve the recommended 60 minutes of physical activity, every day. 

Along with the health benefits, active travel options to and from school reduces traffic congestion, save on parking and helps the 

environment.  Therefore, it is great for the entire school community. 

More information available at https://www.walktoschool.vic.gov.au/   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
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CRPS Parents ’  Club  

PC Connect 
T e r m  3  -  W e e k  9  /  2 0 1 7  

 

Just a reminder that we are selling tea, coffee and bottled 

water in the foyer at the Production venue before each 

performance – Monday 11th – Thursday 14th September 
 

 

 
 

Thanks to everyone who placed an order for a Footy 

Fever Lunch. 

Lunch will be delivered to classrooms on the last day of 

term Friday 22nd September  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school has traditionally run a Bunnings BBQ as a way 

to raise funds within the wider community. This year we 

have decided to run a cake stall instead! Our cake stall 

will be held on Saturday 28th October and we hope this 

will be just as successful as the BBQ. 

Each family will be provided with a paper plate in a 

plastic bag with a label to attach. Feel free to make 

extra items! Each item must have the full list of ingredients 

used and, due to health regulations, cannot include 

custard or cream. (Ingredients label on our website) 

We will be needing helpers to bake items and to sell on the 

day. Information about a volunteer roster for the day will 

come out closer to the event 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder to place the following dates in your 

calendar for term 4: 

Bunnings Cake Stall – Saturday 28th October  

Ice-cream Sundae Treat – 3rd November 

Christmas Raffle – 13th December 

Christmas Concert BBQ – 13th December 

Christmas Cookie Morning Tea – 14th December 

Graduation Evening setup – 20th December  

 

We are lucky enough to have 2 fabulous footy jerseys to 

auction by silent-bid to coincide with Footy Fever Day. A 

signed 2017 Hawks jersey (with a reserve price of $80) 

and a special edition Broncos NRL jersey are up for 

grabs. A notice is coming home this week which outlines 

the process – so if you, your family or friends are 

interested in these sporting memorabilia, place your bid 

on the form provided and return it to school by 10am 

Monday 18 September.  

Please note that late bids cannot be accepted under 

any circumstances.  

 

Thanks to our CRPS families for generously donating these 

jerseys – the Carroll family for the signed Hawks jersey and 

the Mason’s for the broncos jersey 

 

Feel free to have a chat to any of our PC Committee 

members or send us an email at: 

parentsclub@camelotrise.vic.edu.au  We also have a 

number of PC general members you can talk to if you 

would like more information or want to get involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Acting President Kellie C.   

Secretaries Jelaine B. & Irene W. 

Treasurer Ivana B. 

Asst Treasurer Lynn Y. 

Asst Minutes Secretary Joanne R. 

Canteen Manager Belinda F. 

Asst Canteen Manager Stella F. 

Uniform Shop Manager Sam G. 

Asst Uniform Shop Manager Fouada E. 
Lost Property Sam J. 

School Banking Tamara S. 

Book Club Kathryn B. 

Asst Book Club Michelle R. 

School Council Liaison Carrie F. 

Production Canteen 

 

PC Meetings 2017 

PC Committee 2017 

 

Cake Stal l  Info 

 

Footy Fever Lunch 

 

Event Reminders  

 

Our last meeting for Term 3 will be held on Monday 18 

September. New members are welcome at any time, so 

please come along if you would like to participate.  
 

Footy Jersey Auction 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:parentsclub@camelotrise.vic.edu.au
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OSHClub News 

Before School / After School Care 

 

Program Update 

 
  

 This week’s goal:   Cooperate with others and share resources 
 

 Holiday Program:  DON'T FORGET 
 Holidays are coming up soon, September 25th - October 7th 
 As we do not run a program at Camelot Rise, please book early at one of our other services.  Information available now. Visit 

www.oshclub.com.au and go to holiday programs. 
 

 What's on at OSHClub 
 We have developed a sensory box to assist some children with settling or behavioural issues.  It contains tactile items for the 

child to hold or manoeuvre giving them time to settle.  Educators give the child room and space to calm down. 

 A movable natural play space has been setup.  The trolley can be wheeled onto the balcony.  Children can play with sand, 
shells, stones, sandpit toys and plastic dinosaurs. 

 

Date: 

11/09/2017 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

BSC Paper people  

Balloon races 

Book marks 

Do the limbo 

Finger puppets 

Ship, shark, shore 

Cup tower building 

Outside play 

Finger painting 

Free play (gym) 

ASC Build a dinosaur 

Leadership  

Michael T (craft) 

Sport leadership 

Fruit salad 

Horse handprints 

Charades 

Kick ball 

Sport leadership 

(Noah) 

Spirograph 

Hangman 

Musical jam session 

octopus 

Modelling clay 

Crazy construction 

Dance battle 

Number soccer  

Cubby houses 

Butter cookies 

Wood work 

Pacman (game or 

draw) 

Child Care Rebate (CCR)  
    Most families are eligible for the 50% rebate of all out of pocket expenses for attending OSHClub programs.  Many families are getting half their fees back as 

an Immediate discount when they ask for their rebate to be applied to their account. Please note the CCR is not means tested.  

    Changes to the CCR payment method can be made online at www.humanservices.gov.au or alternatively call 13 61 50, give your Customer Reference 

Number (CRN),enter your PIN (if you have one) then say ‘Child Care Rebate Options’ and follow the prompts.     Ask for your Child Care Rebate to be paid ‘directly’ 

to OSHClub on your behalf as a fee reduction.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

OSHClub information: 
Program Phone: 0407342157 (leave an SMS or voice message) 
Coordinator: Denise 
Assistants:  Sumarni, Naomi and Christina 
OSHClub Head Office: 1300 395 735 
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is free!! Please create an account online at 
www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account.   
For on the day bookings and cancellations please contact the coordinator direct at the service. 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.oshclub.com.au/
http://www.humanservices.gov.au/
http://www.oshclub.com.au/
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The Department of Education and Early Training and Camelot Rise Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility by the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development or Camelot 
Rise Primary School for accuracy of information contained in advertisement or claims made by them. 

 

  

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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JUNIOR SELF DEFENCE   
& FITNESS CLASSES 

  
CAMELOT RISE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Wednesdays 
Ages 6 -10             6.00pm -7.00pm 
Ages 10 – 16         7.00pm -8.00pm 

Boys and Girls 
Contact Cliff Wilson to register: 

 
M: 0418 150 405 

 
E: cliffwilson@caydam.com 

 
W:caydam.com 

 

http://www.camelotrise.vic.edu.au/
mailto:camelot.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:cliffwilson@caydam.com
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